
 
 
Dear Thomas, 
 
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to share our views.  We do not have any comments on the 
Exposure Draft of the Proposed Revised Statements of Membership Obligations (SMOs). We feel that 
the revisions have brought more clarity to the SMOs.   
 
We would like to appreciate and commend the effort of the Compliance Program team in making the 
SMOs more comprehensive. We as always fully support the program. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Haroon Tabraze 
Director  
Technical Services Department 
Institute of Chartered Accountants of Pakistan 
www.icap.org.pk 
 


